From: Hilary Henderson |

Sent: 24 September 2018 17:47

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Subject: Planning application 2018/3363/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Constantinescu,

Re Planning application no: 2018/3363/P - proposal for a rear extension 56 Dartmouth Park Rd NW5 18N
T live at 58 Dartmouth Park Rd., ground floor and garden.

1 am concerned that the proposed extension could significantly block the light on a part of my patio and my
plantings. The extent of this loss of light will depend on the height and projection of the new extension with
respect to the existing fence between the properties.

I have expressed my concerns in a couple of comments requesting clarification re relevant measurements. I
have also telephoned your number on several occasions but have been unable to get through. Please confirm
that my concerns will be taken into consideration.

Please also inform me if the proposed extension falls within party wall legislation.

1 await your early response.

With thanks,

Hilary Henderson



